
CQC 100806-0001 

PRIVATE 15t: CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Dr Beasley 
The Surgery 
148 Forton Road 
Oosport 
Hants 
P012 3HH 

Our Ref: CH/1 O0 Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Dr Beasley 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0002 

PRIVATE ~ CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Dr Brook 
The Surgery 
148 Forton Road 
Gosport 
Hants 
P012 3HH 

Our Ref: CH/1 O0 Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Emaih rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Dr Brook 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0003 

PRIVATE ~ CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Dr Barton 
The Surgery 
148 Forton Road 
Oosport 
Hants 
P012 3HH 

Our Ref: CH/1 O0 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Dr Barton 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0004 

PRIVATE 8: CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Dr lan Reid 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0005 

PRIVATE 8: CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Dr Eileen Thomas 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0006 

PRIVATE 8: CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Andy Wood 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0007 

PRIVATE 8: CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Peter King 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0008 

PRIVATE 8: CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Dr Althea Lord 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0009 

PRIVATE 8: CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Dr Qureshi 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC100806-0010 

PRIVATE ~c CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Dr Ravindrance 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigfling 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC100806-0011 

PRIVATE ~ CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Dr Yikona 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC100806-0012 

PRIVATE ~ CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Phillip Beed 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC100806-0013 

PRIVATE ~ CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Anne Haste 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigfling 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC100806-0014 

PRIVATE 8: CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Ginny Day 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC100806-0015 

PRIVATE ~ CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Gill Hamblin 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC100806-0016 

PRIVATE ~ CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Pat Wilkins 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC100806-0017 

PRIVATE ~ CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Jerry Clasby 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC100806-0018 

PRIVATE 8: CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Linda Woods 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 

grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 

addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC100806-0019 

PRIVATE ~ CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Tina Douglas 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 

grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 

addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0020 

PRIVATE 8: CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Helen Langdale 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0021 

PRIVATE ~ CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Teresa Jones 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 

grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 

addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0022 

PRIVATE 8: CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Shelly Brind 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0023 

PRIVATE 8: CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Patrick Carroll 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0024 

PRIVATE ~ CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Catherine Phillips 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0025 

PRIVATE 8: CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Rosemary Crane 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 

addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0026 

PRIVATE ~ CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Shirley Dunleavy 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0027 

PRIVATE 8: CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Revd James Hair 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0028 

PRIVATE 8c CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Bill Hooper 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0029 

PRIVATE 8: CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Lesley Humphrey 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0030 

PRIVATE ~ CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Julie Jones 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigfling 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0031 

PRIVATE 8: CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Steve King 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0032 

PRIVATE 8: CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Diane Law 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0033 

PRIVATE 8: CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear David Lee 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0034 

PRIVATE 8: CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Mick Loney 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0035 

PRIVATE 8: CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Barbara Melrose 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0036 

PRIVATE 8: CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Max Millett 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0037 

PRIVATE ~ CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Anne Monk 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0038 

PRIVATE 8: CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Jo O’Dell 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 

addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigfling 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0039 

PRIVATE 8: CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Jane Parvin 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0040 

PRIVATE ~ CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Jan Peach 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigfling 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0041 

PRIVATE 8: CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Barbara Robinson 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0042 

PRIVATE ~ CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Penny Wells 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0043 

PRIVATE 8: CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Jane Williams 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0044 

PRIVATE 8: CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Sally Clark 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0045 

PRIVATE 8: CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Jill Angus 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0046 

PRIVATE 8: CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Wendy Peckham 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0047 

PRIVATE 8: CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Julie Sprack 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0048 

PRIVATE 8: CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Clare Bownass 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 

grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 

addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0049 

PRIVATE 8: CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Sonia Baryschpolec 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0050 

PRIVATE 8: CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Sam Page 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC100806-0051 

PRIVATE ~ CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Vanessa Lawrence 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC100806-0052 

PRIVATE ~ CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin 9@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Jeff Watlin9 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 



CQC 100806-0053 

PRIVATE 8: CONFIDENTIAL 

8 July 2002 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9289 

Email: rosie.n ewbiggin g@ chi.nh s.uk 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Alan Lyford 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

CH1 is currently evaluating its seventh investigation, which was published on 3 July. 
As part of this process, it is very important that we capture the views of staff 
interviewed by the CH1 investigation team. In order to do this, 1 would be very 
grateful if you could take the time to complete the enclosed questionnaire, adding 
in any comments you think appropriate in the space provided. 

If you could return your form to me by Friday 2 August 2002 in the stamped 
addressed envelope provided, this would be helpful. You do not need to include 
your name and any comments will be kept confidential. 

Many thanks for your help. 

Regards 

Rosie Newbigging 
Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost Envelope 


